From: Karin. Bricker

To: City Council; Hicks, Alison; Showalter, Pat; Ramirez, Lucas; Kamei, Ellen; Abe-Koga, Margaret; Matichak, Lisa;
Emily Ann Ramos

Cc: McCarthy, Kimbra; Hellman-Tincher, Micaela; Shrivastava, Aarti; Glaser, Heather; Talavera, Deanna; Elaheh
Karachian; Whitehill, Brittany

Subject: LWVLAMV Letter re: City loans to affordable housing projects

Date: Sunday, February 12, 2023 9:03:10 PM

Attachments: City loans to affordable housing projects.pdf

CAUTION: EXTERNAL EMAIL - Ensure you trust this email before clicking on any links or
attachments.


mailto:/o=ExchangeLabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=d61df0823f304698bf12e3b7aebca83b-City Counci
mailto:Alison.Hicks@mountainview.gov
mailto:Pat.Showalter@mountainview.gov
mailto:Lucas.Ramirez@mountainview.gov
mailto:Ellen.Kamei@mountainview.gov
mailto:Margaret.abe-koga@mountainview.gov
mailto:Lisa.Matichak@mountainview.gov
mailto:Emily.Ramos@mountainview.gov
mailto:Kimbra.McCarthy@mountainview.gov
mailto:Micaela.Hellman-Tincher@mountainview.gov
mailto:Aarti.Shrivastava@mountainview.gov
mailto:Heather.Glaser@mountainview.gov
mailto:Deanna.Talavera@mountainview.gov
mailto:elaheh.karachian@mountainview.gov
mailto:elaheh.karachian@mountainview.gov
mailto:Brittany.Whitehill@mountainview.gov

LEAGUE oF WOMEN VOTERS

February 12, 2023

Re: Item 6.1 — NOFA for 1012 Linda Vista Avenue and 96 West El Camino Real

Dear Mayor Hicks and Members of the City Council:

The LWV supports financial assistance in the form of grants, loans, and other means to
encourage housing construction and rehabilitation as well as clarity and consistency in the
development process.

We support the proposed funding for the two projects. We agree with Staff that these projects
meet the City’s priorities of providing units at the deepest affordability levels and with multiple
bedrooms per unit.

We are pleased to see the projects utilize streamlining mechanisms (SB 35 and AB 2162) and
that the NOFA Review Committee supports such usage, as these can reduce the costs, timelines,
and uncertainty of needed housing.

Thank you for your consideration.

(Please send any questions about this email to Kevin Ma at housing@lwvlamv.org)

Sincerely,

Karin Bricker, President of the LWV of Los Altos-Mountain View

cc: Deanna Talavera Elaheh Kerachian Brittany Whitehill
Micaela Hellman-Tincher Aarti Shrivastava Kimbra McCarthy






